Bryant, Kristen

Subject:

FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Concerning City Plan Board Resignation

From: Corugedo, Sophia E < scorugedo@ufl.edu > Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 5:40 PM

To: Castillo, Juan < CastilloJ1@cityofgainesville.org>

Cc: Eddleton, Forrest K < Eddleton FK@cityofgainesville.org>; McMullen, Brittany A < McMullenBA@cityofgainesville.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Concerning City Plan Board Resignation

Hi Juan,

This e-mail will serve as my official resignation!

Given that I am moving out of town in the coming weeks I will be resigning from the board following our meeting this evening, which I will be attending.

It has been a fantastic experience being on the board and I do not want to accept that the time has already come to a close, but I am so grateful for having had the opportunity. Thank you each for your hard work and I will be watching from the sidelines.

I will see you shortly for today's meeting.

Best,

Sophia Elise Corugedo

Student & Graduate Research Assistant Urban and Regional Planning, University of Florida scorugedo@ufl.edu